
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Thank you to you all for another wonderful week at St. Cuthbert's. This week has been as busy as ever with lots going on in 
school.  
 
On Wednesday children had their school photographs taken.  Photo proofs will be returned to school shortly. We have 
had  #helloyellow day in school today, supporting Young Minds and carrying out activities linked to children’s mental  
health and wellbeing. The school has been a hub of activity and it has been wonderful to see everyone having fun, enjoying 
themselves and learning about how to look after themselves and others. 

All children enjoyed a virtual CAFOD assembly on Thursday morning.  Afterwards we had little classroom discussions about 
the impact of COVID - 19 and how different life currently is.  

If you haven't yet engaged with Dojos, please could you. If you are struggling please contact the school office or Mrs 
Bone.    

We have a lovely video, showcasing our school and fantastic children, which can be viewed on our school Facebook page and 
will soon be available on our website. Please spread the word if you know any children who are approaching nursery or school 
age. We currently have space in all year groups and as you know, our small school is such a lovely and nurturing environment 
for children to mature and bloom at their own pace.   

We are looking forward to our whole school Harvest zoom on Wednesday 14th of October at 11am. We have put the ID and 
password on DOJO's and would love many of you as possible joining us.  

We are also asking for a small non-perishable food donation for the local foodbank as a Harvest donation. Supporting our 
foodbank is currently more vital than ever and we thank you for facilitating us in being able to do this.  

Many thanks and we hope you have a peaceful weekend,   

 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher & Head of School 
 
 

 
  

  ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 95% 
Year 3 100% 
Year 4 100% 
Year 5 93% 
Year 6 93% 

AMAZING! 
Reception, 

Y1, Y3 & Y4, 
well done! 

Diary Autumn 2020 
October 

Friday 9th Hello Yellow Day  
   Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 

Monday 12th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Wednesday 14th Harvest Zoom Assembly, 11am 
Friday 16th Football Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Monday 19th Art Club, after school until 4.15pm 
Wednesday 21st Boxes of Hope assembly, whole school, in school 
Friday 23rd School closes for the half-term break, 3.15pm 

November 
Monday 2nd School re-opens for second half of Autumn Term, 8.50am Y4 & Y6, 8.55am Y3 

& Y5, 9.05am YN, YR, Y1 & Y2 

 
MENU 1 

Week 
beginning 

Monday 12th of 
October 2020 

 
Hello Yellow Day in school, supporting 

Young Minds 


